
Saturday, July 17, 2021 

 

Sheldon, Miller Return To The Roxbury 

Winner’s Circle 

ROXBURY – Jeff Sheldon and Elizabeth Miller each again earned a garland 

of carnations as they strode to victory in their respective divisions over a 

rolling 6.4 mile loop at the Roxbury Road Runners Club Series. 

It was Sheldon’s fourth victory during the 2021 regular season. 

Sheldon of Southbury covered the course on Saturday, July 17 in 43-minutes, 

29-seconds, a 6:38-per-mile pace. 

Miller annexed the female title for the third consecutive race in the weekly 

series. She placed fifth overall on the route, which included a trip along Minor 

Bridge Road, with a clocking of 51:10. 

The series will resume on Saturday, July 24, at 8:30 a.m. with a 2.4-mile event 

that will include a trip up the hill on Chalybes Road. 

Runners can enter through the $25 season membership. They also can 

participate by completing the weekly waiver. If they already have a timing 

chip the fee is $2. The fee is $5 if they need to purchase a timing chip. Youth 

runners can compete for free after completing the weekly waiver. 

There will be no race on Saturday, July 31, since the New Milford Village Fair 

Days races are scheduled for that day. 

The series will then resume on Saturday, August 7, at 8:30 a.m. 

The races, which are sanctioned by the Roxbury Recreation Commission, 

start and finish near the Everett B. Hurlburt Community Park at 18 Apple 

Lane. 

For further information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (Voice-mail) (860) 354-3521 or access 

www.roxburyraces.net. 
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